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RFP/UNDP/HDRO/001/2019 

RFP # 53314 

Questions and Answers (Round 5) 

 

 

Question 1:  

We see that a new revised version of the mandatory translation test has been uploaded to your procurement 

site: A new sample test for translation.pdf 

In order to give correct instructions to our teams, can you please confirm that this test should be submitted 

instead of the previous one provided (Annex A - Sample text for translation quality evaluation.pdf)? 

Answer 1:  

 

As you may have seen on the procurement notice site, the sample test for translation has been changed.  In 

view of this, the submission deadline for the RFP has been also extended.  

 

The new revised version of the mandatory translation test should be submitted instead of the one provided in 

the RFP document. Please use the pdf named “A new sample test for translation.pdf”. 


